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Dear Parents, 

Thank you so much to all of you for your super fantastic support this week, including those who could 

help with setting up/clearing away or supporting a stall at our Christmas Fair as well as all of your 

generous donations for the fair 😊 The school hall was full for both the morning and afternoon 

performances of ‘Lights, Camel, Action’ and there was a lovely atmosphere of Christmassy Christmas-

ness at our Christmas Fair yesterday.  It has been wonderful to celebrate Christmas together again.  

We would also like to thank our superstar children for brilliant performances in both the KS2 Carol 

Service and the Nativity and we also had lots of very positive feedback about the outstanding 

behaviour of our children at the Christmas Fair, in particular our Year 6 children who had stalls at 

the Fair as part of their ‘Trade Your Way’ project.  We are so proud of our marvellous school 

community – we wish one and all a very Happy Christmas!  We will see you in 2023 – HAPPY 

HOLIDAYS! 

 

Christmas Party Lunch - TOMORROW 

A reminder that children can have a Christmas Party School Lunch tomorrow.  Children in Reception, 

Year 1 and Year 2 have FREE school meals.  For any KS2 children who would like a Party Lunch, the 

cost of the lunch is £2.41. Thanks. 

 

2023 Marazion School Residential Visits – DEPOSITS for LONDON are DUE NOW 

Please note that the non-refundable deposit of £25 for the London residential visit is due NOW and 

must be paid by TOMORROW Friday 16th December to secure your child’s place on the visit. Please 

contact Ed or Laura in the School Office if you have any queries about this payment. 

 

Marazion School Uniform 

A reminder that children need to wear school uniform/PE uniform Monday to Thursday. Our school 

uniform is a white t-shirt/polo shirt/shirt with dark (grey/black) joggers/trousers/shorts 

/skirts/pinafores with a school jumper/cardigan.  Our PE uniform is similar – white t-shirt with dark 

joggers/shorts and warmer layers for autumn/winter PE Days.  Children also need to wear black 

shoes/boots and trainers for PE Days. 

 

School Visits 

One of our COVID Keeps is that class teachers now communicate more often with the parents of 

the children in their class by email.  This has proved to be a much more effective system of sharing 

information with parents, in particular regarding school visits.  So, from January 2023 school visit 

information will be sent to parents by email.  A reminder that the autumn outcomes for both Invictus 

and Clement’s Inn have both been rearranged for early next term.  Mrs Brock and Mrs Rescorla/Mrs 

Holmes have already sent out further information about the rearranged celebrations of learning.  
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Social Media Update 

Please note that we are no longer using Twitter.  We have a school Instagram account as well as a 

NEW Facebook Page.  Both addresses/user names are at the top of this newsletter. Please can you 

follow our accounts and remember to like our posts.  Thank you. 

 

In/Out of School 

Marazion School Reading Room (RR): Children can choose to come into school and read for pleasure 

from 8.30-8.45am every day. Clement’s Inn are hosting the sessions during the first week back. 

School Visits: Both Invictus and Clement’s Inn are celebrating their autumn outcome during the 

first week back; children in Bristol Bus and Notting Hill are launching their spring learning during 

the first week back. Forest Fridays (FFs): FFs start again on Friday 6th January. 

 

PE and School Sport 

Fixtures and Events: Team training for girls and boys in KS2 continues in school on Tuesdays and 

Thursdays. There are no fixtures or events during the first week. After School Clubs: Marazion 

Clubs for the spring term start on Monday 16th January. Swimming Sessions: Swimming sessions 

start again on Wednesday 11th January for some children in Year 6, Year 5 and Year 4. There is a 

LATER pick up @ 4pm for these children from the playing field.  Pupils need swimming kit (black 

costume or trunks – not board shorts) and goggles (if you have them) as well as a £1 contribution 

towards the cost of the sessions. School provides swimming caps. Thanks. Gym Sessions: Children in 

Clement’s Inn start their gym sessions at Penzance Gym on Monday 9th January.  Please can children 

come to school in their PE kit on Mondays. A reminder that all children need to wear a t-shirt that 

has no buttons to the gym. Thanks.  Autumn Sporting Event: We are following the FIFA World Cup 

2022. England lost to France 2-1 in the quarter finals – well done to all the England squad. The 2022 

World Cup Final is between France and Argentina. Optional PE Homework: For December PE 

Homework, we are asking you to create a poster or letter of encouragement for the England Men’s 

Football team in Qatar. This is now more important than ever! 

 

Say Thank You to Someone Somehow 

Lots of us said THANK YOU to lots of different people during lockdown, including taking part in the 

NHS Clap for Carers.  We want to keep doing this, so every week one class (or the whole school) will 

choose who they want to say thank you to. This week we want to thank children and staff at 

Marazion School for all their fabulous hard work during Christmas 2022 events. WOW! We all 

clapped together as a whole school to support this during today’s Celebration Assembly. 

 

Stars of the Autumn Term 

In Class: Bristol Bus: Neva for revealing wonderful resilience and confidence; Notting 

Hill: Rosenwyn for super progress in her work; Invictus: Locryn for being kind, caring and generous 

and always working hard; Clement’s Inn: Mabel for fantastic effort and progress in all she 

does; Stonewall: Darcy for being an excellent Year 6 role model; KS2 Music: YR/KS1: Orla for 

super positive work in music sessions. KS2: Olivia for her magnificent singing and song writing.  Each 

for these stars have got an Edge of the World £5 book voucher to spend.  Sporting: YR/KS1: Alice 

for her amazing enthusiasm; KS2: Josh for being a fantastic Sports Leader. These 2 stars have a 

football as a prize. 100% work raffle winners: Emily, Olivia and Jack P each child received a 

Smiggle treat. Marvellous Merits lucky dip winners: Archie, Rory, Molly, Anna, Destiny, Poppy, 

Hugh, Summer, Lowen and Jude who also received Smiggle treats.  Kind and Caring winner; Olivia 

who has chosen to donate her £10 prize to the Cornwall Seal Group Research Trust. Jago Cup Winner 

- presented for being kind and caring: Emily.  
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Certificate Awards  

Children are awarded merits for demonstrating a great attitude to their work, friends, adults and 

the environment.  Children who have earned 40 merit certificates: Hugo, Lola B, Hope, Ilaria, 

Tallulah, Teddy Bos, Maya, Nathan, Tiga, Mia, Ollie, Pheobe, Chloe, Daisy, Destiny, Freya, 

Harrison, Lilla, Teagan, Darcy, Isla, Jay J, Ohran and Olivia. 

 

Good Manners @ Lunch Time and Breakfast Club 

We celebrate with children who have displayed fantastic manners at Lunchtime and during Breakfast 

Club as part of our Monday morning assembly. This week congratulations to Kernow (Breakfast Club) 

Neva, Robyn, Kaya and Ohran (Lunchtime). 

 

Happy Birthday 

There are no birthdays to celebrate this week. 

 

Dates for the Diary w/c 2nd January 2023 

School Visits/Events: Invictus and Clement’s Inn: autumn outcomes; Bristol Bus and Notting Hill: 

Spring Launches 

Monday 2nd January: Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 3rd January: Back to School  

Wednesday 4th January: NO swimming session  

Friday 6th January: Forest Friday 

 


